
COUNCIL – JUNE 11, 2007 

APPLICATION FOR A COMPLIANCE AUDIT 

RECOMMENDATION 

The City Clerk recommends: 
 

1) That this report be received; and  
 
2) That a report be brought forward to the June 18th, 2007 Committee of the Whole meeting. 
 

Economic Impact 
 
N/A 
 
Communications Plan 

N/A 

Purpose 

To respond to a request for application for compliance audit. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

On June 8, 2007, an application was filed with the Clerk for a compliance audit of Ward 3 
Councillor Di Vona’s election expenses financial statement (Attachment #1).  Pursuant to the 
Municipal Elections Act, subsection 81(3), Council has 30 days within which to consider the 
application and decide whether it should be granted or rejected. 
 
It is recommended that staff report to the Committee of the Whole meeting of June 18th, 2007 on 
this matter. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
N/A 

Conclusion 

A request has been made for a compliance audit of Ward Councillor Di Vona’s election expenses.  
It would be appropriate for Council to receive a report on the request and to consider it. 

Attachments 

Attachment #1 – Application for a compliance audit (under separate cover) 



Report prepared by: 

John D. Leach, City Clerk 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

            
John D. Leach,     Janice Atwood-Petkovski,  
City Clerk     Commissioner of Legal and Administrative Services 
 


